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Hello,

My name is Clare Heine and I live in Manhattan. I am an NYU Law student and want to
comment on the proposed solitary rules. 

Solitary confinement is torture, and it should be completely abolished in NYC. Unfortunately
these rules do not do this and in fact perpetuate extreme isolation. I especially do not like how
the rules allow people to be held in RMAS indefinitely. Everyone should have access to at
least 14 hours out of cell per day in spaces where they can engage in programs and activities
with others. 

Thank you,

Clare Heine
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